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Questions and Answers 

Q1: Are the prime consultant and/or all sub-consultants required to be cost basis approved by 
NJDOT to be considered for the project?   
 
A1: The prime consultant and/or all sub-consultants are not required to be cost basis approved by 
NJDOT to be considered for the project.  The project works to optimize County and Municipal (Camden 
Co) signals and does not directly work with NJDOT on any of their signals.  NJDOT is kept aware of all 
projects to ensure that projects do not overlap/interfere with any current DOT projects.  Contracts are 
completed through DVRPC, with County review and approval, and with no NJDOT involvement in the 
contracting process. 
 

 


